
P.R.# 2019-058 

OR#  19-175847 

www.FLPD.org 

 

 

CITY OF 

FORT LAUDERDALE 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

Casey Liening 

Public Information Specialist 

(954) 828-5593 
Cliening@fortlauderdale.gov 

 

November 19, 2019  

FLPD INVESTIGATING 
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Video: https://youtu.be/jpba7JhSK7A 
 

UPDATE 11.19.19: Fort Lauderdale Homicide Detectives are asking the public to assist 
in identifying a person who was seen in the 900 block of Northwest 10th Avenue following 
the homicide of Sheila Strope.  
 

Detectives are releasing a series of photos and videos taken in the early morning hours 
of Saturday, October 26th showing an unknown car and unknown person. The car is 
described as a dark colored, 4-door sedan. The person is described as a black male with 
facial hair.  
 

At this time, this person is not considered a suspect, only a person of interest in the 
investigation. Anyone who recognizes the car or the unknown male is asked to call 
Homicide Detective E. Thomas at 954-828-6093. 

 

PHOTOS (Continued on next page): 
 

    
                                   (Photo of vehicle)          (Photo of person of interest) 
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(another photo of vehicle) 

 

ORIGINAL 10.28.19: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the 
homicide of an adult female that occurred in the early morning hours of Saturday, October 
26th. The victim was discovered at approximately 7:30 A.M. in the 900 block of Northwest 
10th Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.   
 

Preliminary investigation revealed the victim, found dead near the roadway, was believed 
to have been struck by a vehicle in a hit and run incident.  
 

After further investigation, it was determined the victim died from a gunshot wound and 
no vehicles were involved.  
  

The victim has been identified as Sheila Strope, W/F, DOB 2/01/1972, a resident of the 
City of Fort Lauderdale.   
 

Anyone who was in the area of 900 Northwest 10th Avenue with information regarding 
this incident is encouraged to contact Detective E. Thomas at 954-828-6093.    
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